
  
Gathering:                        Communion: 
   10,000 Reasons—560                             Blest Are They—629                                
                                                                        Your Words are Spirit and Life—593 
Psalm:  95                                                   You Alone—664 
     If today you hear God’s voice, harden not your heart.   
Preparation:                                      Sending Forth: 
    We Will Rise Again—440                       Lead Me, Lord—630 

                          Mass Today—32                        Offertory Helpers—  Last Name’s  I—P 
Weekend Masses—Saturday—5pm & Sunday—9am & 10:45am  

Sunday Youth Mass—Jan. 28—No Youth Mass Feb. 4 
Weekday Masses— Monday through Friday—8:15AM  

Reconciliation—After Daily Mass or check the Pastor’s Letter in bulletin and  
the E-News to see if  Confessions are on the schedule for this Saturday at 10:30am. 

Baptisms—See Guidelines on Website—Email the Pastor 
Weddings—See Guidelines on Website—Email the Pastor 

ReflectioReflectionn    
 

On the Reading from Deuteronomy 
 

How do we discern who is speaking on God’s behalf? 
 

The message God speaks through the prophets usually demands better treatment of the poor and a conversion on the part of the comfortable and 
powerful. That leads to the realization that a prophetic message will always cause tension and virtually never bring obvious advantage to the mes-
senger.  
 
In the long run, Moses might have summed up the criteria for discernment of prophets by admitting that his vocation was not his idea, but God-
given for the sake of others and repeating “A prophet like me will the Lord, your God, raise up for you.” 

 

4th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

January 28, 2018 



                                             
 

   

   

    IIIIIIIIMPORTANTMPORTANTMPORTANTMPORTANTMPORTANTMPORTANTMPORTANTMPORTANT    

PPPPARISHARISHARISHARISH    DDDDATESATESATESATES    

Mass Intentions 
Jan 27—5pm—Brian Mullaney  - Adoration Ministry 

Jan 28—9am—Allen Becker—Anita Becker 
Jan 28—10:45am—Joseph & Betty Astuto—The Bulingame Family 

Jan 28—6pm—Parishioners of St. Mary Magdalene 
Jan 30—8:15am—Kevin Dolan—The Canning Family 

Feb. 1—8:15am—Michael Ferriolo—Bob & Amanda Becker 
Feb 2—8:15am—Shirley Cellini—Jim & Charlotte Hahn 

    For Mass Intentions/Mass Cards—Call the Parish Office 

****************************************** 
BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 

The kickoff dinner for our Deanery was last Tuesday. I will begin to pro-
mote the BAA this weekend at church. Our parish has always made its 
goal and I hope we soon accomplish our goal this year. The goal is 
$191,507.  We will pass pledge forms around at the beginning of the ser-
mon.  You can fill them in today and place them in the basket or bring 
them back next weekend.   
 
Using time-tested parish formulas we can make our goal easily if every 
parish family considers a gift of $187, payable over six months.  Larger 
gifts are most welcome.  Our Bishop, for his first BAA, noted that he con-
siders the 2 most significant items in the BAA are support for Catholic 
Charities and for support of our seminarians.   

 
NOW THAT THE NEW CHURCH IS COMPLETED 

 We have the obligation to make large monthly payments for 15 years – 
and we are challenged to respond to new parish endeavors brought about 
by our new building.  We are grateful for those who are completing their 
pledges and for new gifts that are given in the monthly ‘white’ envelope.  
We are especially grateful for extra gifts that were given at Christmas. 
 

Parish Contacts 
Pastor—Father Donald Staib,—387-3648, donfs22@aol.com 
Deacon—Joseph LaPierre, 919 -219-5217,  deaconjoe1931@gmail.com 
Deacon—John Hubisz, 919-302-4345, hubisz@mindspring.com 

   
January  
         28—2nd Collection—Latin America 
         28—Youth Mass—6pm—Church 
         29—RCIA—7:30pm—Church Meeting Room #4 

February 
           2—Adoration—8:30am—7pm—Chapel 
           4—Scout Sunday—9am—Church 
           4—Safe Environment Training—12noon 
           4—NO Youth Mass 
           5—RCIA—7:30pm—Church Meeting Room #4 
           9—Sweetheart Bingo—7pm—Dining Hall 
         10—Welcome Dinner—6pm—Dining Hall 
         10—Sweetheart Dance—7pm—Gym 
         11—2nd Sunday Parish Breakfast—After Sunday Masses 
         11—Youth Mass—6pm—Church 
         12—RCIA—7:30pm—Church Meeting Room #4 
         18—2nd Collection—Black & Indian 
         19—1st Communion Parent Meeting—10:30am or 7pm— 
                 Media Center 
         19—RCIA—7:30pm—Church Meeting Room #4 
         20—1st Communion Parent Meeting—10:30am or 7pm— 
                 Media Center 
         23—KofC Fish Fry—5:30—7:45pm—Dining Hall  
                   
 Deadline for Bulletin submission is the Wednesday Morning prior to 
the weekend of publication (Send bulletin requests to lynch@stmm.net)  

 
 

            PPPPASTORASTORASTORASTOR’’’’SSSS    PPPPARAGRAPHARAGRAPHARAGRAPHARAGRAPH 

My Dear Friends,    
  
We continue this weekend to ask for support for our Bishop’s Annual Appeal.  Last weekend we received pledges of $35,917 from 94 households 
in our parish.  Many thanks to all.  We are at the 5.5% level of participation.   
 
Please consider a pledge of $187 over a six month period.  $32 per month – the Diocese will send you a reminder each month. 
 
ABOUT BAPTISMS: Ash Wednesday is February 14.  We do not have baptisms during Lent, so the next opportunities will be after Easter.  I do 
have baptisms at the Easter Sunday Masses.  
 
CONFESSIONS: There will be Confessions on Saturday February 3, but they will be at 10:30am, after Baptisms.  We will shortly publish a sched-
ule of Lent Penance Services in our area. 
 
At St Mary Magdalene we have averaged about 10 funerals a year.  This past week we had 2 in one afternoon.  I am most grateful to all mem-
bers of the parish who came to assist for these services.  This is a ministry that will always be needed and one of our challenges is that we can-
not make a schedule.  May God give rest to all who have died.  One of the funerals was for Rose Iannone who was one of our oldest and most 
dedicated parish members. 
 
This weekend there is one of our annual 2nd Collections for the Missions in Latin America. 
                        Father Donald Staib 



Many thanksMany thanksMany thanksMany thanks to all families who helped at our First 

Reconciliation Retreat on Saturday. January 27th. 
 
Sunday Grade 2 Families – Please bring your Catholic Parish 
Outreach toilet paper donations this Sunday. 
 
Grade 3 Families – The week of February 11th/13th/14th is your 
assigned toilet paper contribution for Catholic Parish Outreach. 

 

Parish Program Grade 2 Students and Intermedi-
ate Sacrament Students will receive their First Rec-
onciliation on Tuesday, January 30th & Wednesday, 
January 31st during their class times. 
 

Parish School Grade 2 Students will receive First Reconcilia-
tion during class time on Tuesday, February 6th at 10am. 
 
First Communion Parent Meetings are set for Mon, Feb. 
19th &  & Tues, Feb. 20th at 10:30a OR 7p in the Media Cen-
ter of the Education Building.  Parents are to pick only 1 
meeting to attend. At this meeting you will sign up for what 
Mass you want for First Communion.  Masses are not as-
signed. You choose.  The dates are 4/21; 4/22; 4/28; 4/29 at all 
six parish liturgies. You will also bring your total guest number 
including the immediate family & the communicant. The stu-
dent banner kit to complete at home & return the day of the 
First Communion Retreat on Saturday, April 14th will be distrib-
uted.  If you attended in 2016 or 2017 with an older child, you 
are not required to attend. Please be sure to contact Celeste 
with your liturgy choice & guest #. 
 
Inclement Weather—Our parish elementary programs do not 
follow the decisions made by Wake County or StMM School.  
When decisions are made to cancel sessions it will be posted 
on www.wral.com; www.stmm.church; and an email will be 
sent & a message left on 919-657-4800 ext. 7280. 
 
 
Direct all questions to Celeste Usischon at 
Usischon@stmm.net 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Our schedule for Sunday, January 28th is as follows: 
EDGE 4:30pm-5:45pm 

Apostello 4:30pm-5:45pm 
Youth Mass at 6pm 

The Way 7:15pm-8:30pm 
 

STMM YM Calendar for 2017-2018 can be found at this link:http://
www.stmm.church/2017-2018_Youth_Ministry_Calendar(1)_2.pdf 

 
If you have a teen in year 2 of preparation/receiving the sacra-
ment of Confirmation on April 25th, 2018 and have not created 
the online account for the electronic confirmation paperwork, 
please email Vicki at stmm.confirmation@kristoffs.com 
 
StMM’s 2018 Confirmation Liturgy will be Wed, April 25th at 
6:30pm  

 
2nd Semester Youth Masses will held: Jan 28, Feb. 11 & 25, March 
4, 11 &  18, April 8, 15 & 22 (Senior Recognition Mass) No Youth 
Masses Feb. 4 (HS Retreat)  Feb. 18th (we are hosting The Vigil 
Project from 6:30-8pm in church (see below).  March 25th & April 1st 
due to Palm Sunday & Easter, all programs are off.  
 
FOR THE PARENTS ONLY! WOOT! WOOT! - For many years Ja-
nine and I have felt called to find ways for us to partner with the par-
ents of the teens in our programs. Most of us have been raised that 
we go to church to receive our sacraments, get married, have kids 
and while our kids attend faith formation, we fit in as many errands as 
we can until pick up time. Jesus speaks in scripture of a very different 
kind of church where people join together to walk this journey as a 
community, where people prayed and learned about the faith togeth-
er. We realize these are busy times, but we feel like these times it is 
more important than ever to stay connected to the 'vine'. It is with that 
desire that we are so excited to offer our parents an opportunity to 
come together while their teens are at our youth programs for some 
time to gather, pray, and grow in their own faith. Don't drop and run, 
drop and stay!  We will be offering sessions on Jan 28, Feb 11 &  25 
March 4 &, 18. On each date the same session will be offered twice: 
During Apostello & Edge from 4:30-5:45pm & During The Way from 
7:15-8:30pm In Room #3 in the church 
 
High School Retreat Registration is SOLD OUT! -  Email 
liz.sams@stmm.net to be put on the waiting list.  
 
The Vigil Project is returning to STMM for a special night open 
to all! - This is a special invitation to join us on Feb.18thfor an even-
ing hosted by The Vigil Project from 6:30—8pm in the church. All 
ages are welcome to attend this fantastic event which is FREE & 
open to all. The Vigil Project was at StMM 2 years ago and we are so 
excited to host them again! There will be no Youth Mass b/c of this 
special event. The VIGIL Project is a community of artists, musicians, 
and filmmakers that produce multimedia resources for authentic en-
counter with God and growth in prayer. You can learn more about 
The Vigil Project and see some of their music videos by visiting their 
website at www.thevigilproject.com.  
 

  

Catechetical CornerCatechetical Corner  Youth MinistryYouth Ministry  



Our next session is January 29th and our topic  ‘Conversion & Rec-
onciliation:  The Power of Grace’ If you are interested in RCIA, 
please contact Celeste  at usischon@stmm.net with your questions.  

The Nationwide SOUPER BOWL OF CARING 
“tackle hunger” event will take place at StMM at 
all Masses on Super Bowl weekend, Feb. 3rd 
and 4th.   More than $90 million has been raised 

for local charities across the country through Souper Bowl of Car-
ing.  The time around Super Bowl weekend has been transformed 
into the nation’s largest celebration of giving and serving.  We are 
collecting CANS OF SOUP and DOLLAR DONATIONS before and 
after all Masses on Super Bowl weekend.  Proceeds will benefit 
Catholic Parish Outreach (CPO) food pantry and Western Wake Cri-
sis Ministry (WWCM) food pantry. 
 

A Soup and Salad Welcome Meal for new members 
of the parish will be held Sat, Feb 10th in the St Martha 
Hall in the Activity Building  immediately after the 5pm 
Mass.  We encourage representatives of St Mary Mag-
dalene ministries and programs to attend and to intro-

duce themselves.  We also need volunteers to help with meal prepa-
ration and setup.  If you would like to attend the dinner or volunteer to 
help, please call Christine Agius at 919-303-5803. 
 

Safe Environment Training - Adults who wish to volun-
teer with youth at StMM are required to fill out a volun-
teer application and attend Safe Environment Train-
ing.  Our next sessions are Sun, Feb. 4th at Noon & 
Thurs, March 8th at 6:30pm.  The session will last ap-

prox. 2 hours and is for adults only as the presentation is not appro-
priate for children. Must register to attend. Email Bertha Smith 
bsmith@stmm.net to register and for meeting room. 

 
StMM Women’s Fellowship invites you to Sweetheart 
Bingo Night Fri, Feb. 9th from 7-8:30pm in St. Martha’s 
Dining Hall in the Activity Building.  Bring your sweet-
hearts, family, and friends for a social evening of games 
and fun- $5 buys a set of cards to play all 8 games!  

There will be great prizes for children and adults, a 50/50 Raffle, and 
snacks available at our concession table.  Proceeds benefit StMM 
Building Fund.  Questions- contact Grace at GDanuck@gmail.com . 

  
The CSO (Catholic Senior Organization for men 
and women 60+) meets every 3rd Monday of the 
month, Sept—May.  Our next meeting will take place 
Monday, Feb 19,  9:30—11am in Church meeting 
room #1.  We will have speakers discussing the Youth 

Ministry at StMM.  Additionally, the CSO knitting and crocheting 
group will be meeting on Mon, Feb 26th , from 1—3pm, in meeting 
room #1.  For more information, please contact Miriam 
Moore, miriamdel79@yahoo.com, 919-387-8676 or Fran 
Hughes, gmomfran@gmail.com. 

Scout Sunday—The KofC are sponsoring an event to recognize and 
celebrate our parish’s Scouts & their leaders at the 9am Mass 
on Sun, Feb. 4th.  After Mass, the Knights will provide refreshments 
for the Scouts and their families in the cafeteria.  There will be a spe-
cial handout at the Mass listing the Scouts participating in the 
event.  To be included in the handout, provide the following infor-
mation to stmm.scoutsunday@gmail.com by Jan. 28th: name, unit 
type, unit number, rank or position and any religious award/emblem 
received in the past year.   Scouts are asked to attend the event in 
uniform.  Info submissions should receive a confirmation of receipt 
email within 48 hours.  If not, contact Ben Ryan at 919-924-4888. 
 

KofC Annual Lent Fish Fry…Fri, Feb. 23rd in the Dining 

Hall from 5:30-7:45pm. (Eat in or Take Out).  We use top 

quality cod and shrimp, prepared fried or baked. Fried fish 

is freshly breaded just prior to cooking which delivers to 

you a perfect golden brown crispy filet.  We serve our meals with 

your choice of seasoned french fries, parsley potatoes, or macaroni 

and cheese along with cole slaw, corn bread and dessert.  Come out 

and enjoy a great meal with friends and family while supporting many 

worthy community causes championed by the Knights of Columbus.  

“Second Sunday” Parish Breakfast –  Come enjoy breakfast with 
friends and family, expertly prepared by the Knights.  Our next  two 
breakfasts will be Sun, Feb. 11th following the 9am & 10:45am Mass-
es in the Dining Hall.  Cost is $8/adults & $5/children 12 and un-
der.  Meal includes pancakes, scrambled eggs, choice of bacon, ham 
or sausage, along with coffee, milk and orange juice.  All proceeds to 
benefit the new church.   
 
Attention girls ages Pre-K-8th grade, you invited to attend The 
Sweetheart Dance on Sat, Feb. 10th from 7-9pm in the  Gym. 
There will be a DJ, Photo booth, Raffle, and more. Light appetizers, 
cookies, and drinks will be served and  an Ice Cream Sundae 
Bar. Girls may be escorted by Dad, Grandpa, Uncle, or other 
adult. Tickets are available in advance for $15/family or $20/family at 
the door. Tickets can be purchased at .http://school.stmm.net/

editoruploads/images/Screen_Shot_2018-01-

16_at_1_38_55_PM.png   For more info email Lisa or Leanne at 
stmmsweetheartdance@gmail.com. 

Parish Athletics—Spring Soccer (Apex-Cary) - Grades: Coed, 
PreK (3 year olds) to 8th - Dates: March to May; Practice Locations: 
choose between Apex & Cary. Game Locations: Apex & Cary. Cost: 
PreK $60; K thru 5th grade - $65; Note: PreK has a combined prac-
tice/game on Sat. Kdg thru 8th grade have one weekday practice and 
a game on Sat.  Spring T-Ball and Machine Pitch Baseball - 
Grades: Coed, PreK (4 year olds) thru 4th Dates: April to June; Prac-
tice Locations: choose between Apex & Cary; Game Locations: 
Apex only; Cost: $65;; Note: PreK has a combined practice/game on 
Sat; Kindergartners thru 8th grade have one weekday practice and a 
game on Sat.  Lacrosse (Softcrosse) - Grades: Coed; K thru 5th 
Dates: March thru May; Practice/Game locations: Apex only; Cost: 
$65; Note: All meetings will be on Sun. afternoons and will combine 
a practice with a game or scrimmage. We will need volunteer coach-
es for all age groups! Required Equipment: Stick, mouth guard, 
cleats or sneakers.  Register at http://www.parishathleticsnc.org.   

Today’s AnnouncementsToday’s Announcements 

                      RCIA RCIA  

Parish Athletics 



 
 

 

  

2017 Tax Statements were emailed to registered parishioners 
who have a valid email address with the parish.  If you receive 
the E=-News you should have received your tax statement.  If 
you did not receive a statement, contact lynch@stmm.net, 919
-657-4800 ext. 7281 and one will be sent to you.  Be sure to 
check your junk mail if you receive the E-News  

 

 

Pray the Rosary for Life at 10:10am on 
the 2nd Sunday of the month in the Chap-
el.  Our next Rosary for Life is Sunday,  

February 11th.  It is a beautiful way to start the day whether 
you come before Mass or stay after.  Prayer sheets are provid-
ed and families with children are welcome.  

Project Rachel Support Group   Abortion is 
one of the most common procedures in the 
US, experienced by millions of women, many 
of whom are Catholic.   Abortion creates a 

wound in post-abortive women, (and men) resulting in spiritual 
and emotional problems.  The Project Rachel ministry assists 
women and men who have been wounded by abortion to find 
truth and healing.  There is a support group beginning in the 
Triangle area in February.   If you have experienced an abor-
tion and would like more information about the support group, 
contact Project Rachel at (919) 852-1021 or email projectra-
chel@nc.rr.com.  For more information go to http://
projectrachelnc.org/ (website) Calls and appointments are kept 
strictly confidential.  

 
 

 
Prior communications indicated that the recommended urn 
program would end December 2017.  Apex Funeral Home has 
recently extended their discounted urn pricing through Decem-
ber 2018.  Therefore the Columbarium Committee will continue 
offering the StMM recommended urn through 2018 at $150 
each.   This is a discount in excess of 50% off of retail pricing.  
Apex Funeral Home is also continuing their program of offering 
the recommended urn free of charge with a prearrangement 
contract.   StMM is communicating an offer from Apex Funeral 
Home but is not recommending Apex Funeral Home over any 
other provider.   Urns can be stored in reserved niches at no 
additional cost.  Please visit www.StMM.church/welcome/
columbarium.cfm for guidelines, Q & A, completing reserva-
tions and purchasing urns.  Communication with the Columbar-
ium Committee: columbarium@stmm.net   

This weekend is the Collection for the Church in 
Latin America!  Please prayerfully consider support-
ing this collection, which strengthens the faith of our 
brothers and sisters in Latin America and the Carib-
bean.  Your support is bringing the faith to those re-

mote villages who would otherwise not have access to church pro-
grams and outreach.  Share your faith!  To learn more about the col-
lection, visit www.usccb.org/latin-america. 

NCPriest.org presents ‘18 Seminary Pilgrimage—Feb. 16-18, 
2018.  Depart Friday at 6am from Holy Name of Jesus Cathedral and 
return Sunday at 9pm.  If you have been thinking about the Priest-
hood, this trip is a perfect way to see what seminary is like, meet 
guys from other dioceses and seriously discern your call.  Open to 
College & High School guys 17 & up.  More info at 919-821-9731 or 
vocations@raldioc.org 

The Diocese of Raleigh is hosting a Mother-Daughter Tea Sat, Feb. 
17th from 8:30am—12pm at St. Michael’s in Cary. This “girl only” 
event is designed to address the topic of adolescence for grades 5th 
-7th.  The day will include presentations from the Family Life and 
Evangelization Office, a local Pediatrician, and a college student from 
UNCW who will lead discussions around the physical, social, and 
emotional changes that girls experience during the pre-teen years, 
particularly with the view of God’s plan for us. Come enjoy time with 
your daughter, fellowship with other moms, refreshments, and a spe-
cial craft. Cost is $20 for mother/daughter pair and $5 for each addi-
tional girl. Pre-registration is required. Please register before Feb. 
12th.  https://raldioc.configio.com/go/mother-daughter-tea  Inquir-
ies:  Diocesan Contact:  Suzanne Carter 919-821-8149 su-
zanne.carter@raldioc.org   

Focus on Women—Dr. Amina White, board certified Ob/gym and 
bioethicist will speak about: “A Holistic Approach to Women’s Health’ 
on Sat, Feb. 3rd from 10am—2pm at St. Michael’s Parish Center.  
$15 Advance $20 at the door (Seating is limited) Cost of Admission 
includes Free Raffle Tickets & Refreshments.  To register go to 
www.stmichaelcary.org and click on ‘Parish Life’ then click on 
‘Register for Event’  Proceeds benefit Birthchoice Pregnancy Center.  
For more info contact eileen@birthchoicewake.org.   

2018 Women's Retreat on Charisms and Contemplative Pray-
er Led by Angela Neumann Feb.23rd - 25th, 2018 Avila Retreat Cen-
ter, Durham. The gorgeous grounds of the Avila Retreat Center pro-
vide the perfect backdrop to strengthen our faith life.  Through in-
sightful sessions and discussion, Angie will help us improve our con-
templative prayer life and learn our charisms, or gifts, that we can 
use in lives of service and faith as women of grace.  Presented by 
Full of Grace Women's Ministry at Our Lady of Lourdes. Cost is $180 
for 2 nights, including meals.– checks payable to OLL. Contact Ami 
Robbins arobb20@gmail.com to register.  

Connect with the Diocese! Follow us on Facebook, You 
Tube, Instagram and Twitter for inspirational, educational 
and entertaining content!  

Respect Life NewsRespect Life News 

      Diocesan NewsDiocesan News 

Columbarium  

TAX TIME 



A Special Needs Mass will be held at St. Andrew’s in Apex  
on Sat, March 3rd at 11am.  Bishop Luis Rafael Zarama will 
preside.  A reception will follow after Mass in St. Andrew’s Par-
ish Hall.  Registration is required online at raldioc.configio.com/
go/special-needs-mass 

 

The Retrouvaille Program begins next 
weekend and is open to all couples 
struggling in their marriage.  Thousands 

of couples headed for divorce have successfully improved their 
marriages by attending. It is a not spiritual retreat, sensitivity 
group, seminar or social gathering. You will not be sharing your 
struggles.  Instead you will hear the presenting team tell you 
their personal journey from misery to reconciliation.  It is a pro-
gram where couples learn to talk to each other again. For con-
fidential information or to apply for the next program beginning 
with a weekend February 2, 2018, call 800-470-2230 or 434-
793-0242, e-mail us at retrouvaillenc@msn.com, or visit the 
web site at www.retrouvaille.org.  

“Brothers and sisters: I should like you to be free of 
anxieties.” Let us learn to calm our anxieties about 
our spouses by exploring each other during a World-

wide Marriage Encounter (WWME) Weekend. The 
next weekends are: Feb 2-4, 2018 in Clemmons, NC and Aug 
3-5 in Chapel Hill.. Early sign up is recommended. For more 
i n fo rma t i o n  v i s i t  ou r  w ebs i t e  a t :  h t t ps : / /
NCMarriageDiscovery.org or contact us at applica-
tions@NCMarriageDiscovery.org or 704-315-2144.  
 

“Padre Pio Prayer Group—Join us the 1st Sunday 
of every month for 8am Mass in honor of St. Padre 
Pio.  Exposition, prayers, and confession at St. Jo-
seph’s Catholic Church in Raleigh.  Our next meet-

ing is Feb. 3rd.  All are Welcome.  Contact Mary O’Connell at 
mary.oconnell76@gmail.com 

 
Catholic Charities offers counseling in Ra-

leigh & Cary.  Each location has licensed 
clinical  social workers who treat adults, chil-

dren, couples and families.  The Raleigh office has a bilingual 
therapist.  Catholic Charities uses a subsidized fee scale 
based on income and number in the household.  If you have 
insurance, Catholic Charities will file it for you.  To make an 
appointment, call 919-790-8533 (Raleigh) and 919-388-3065 
(Cary).  Office hours are Monday to Thursday. 

Single/Single Again Ministry – If you are a sin-
gle, separated, divorced or widowed person, you 
are invited to join us at our monthly Mass held at 
Cardinal Gibbon HS chapel at 5:30 pm. A pot-
luck social follow Mass. 2018 Masses are: Feb. 

11, March 18, April 22, May 20, and June 17. For more infor-
mation contact Celia at ckeator@nc.rr.com or visit 
w w w . s i n g l e s i n g l e a ga i n . c o m o r  o n  f ac e boo k 
www.facebook.com/singleagainraleigh 

CPO Needs Volunteers!  - We are in need of 
volunteers to help distribute food and children’s 
clothing.  Volunteer opportunities are available 
Monday—Friday from 9:30am-1:30pm.  For in-
formation about volunteering see our website, 

www.cporaleigh.org or contact our Volunteer Coordinator, 
Kathy Barnack at 919-847-1466 weekdays between 9am & 
5pm.   

"Raleigh to Rome" is a weekly Catholic 
news brief of local and global Catholic 
news hosted by Kate Watson, Editor of 
the NC Catholics magazine. New epi-
sodes are posted every Friday morning! 

Watch and subscribe to the Raleigh to Rome You Tube chan-
nel. 

For the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Community—A sign lan-
guage interpreted Mass is celebrated every Sunday 8:30am 
Mass at St. Michael’s in Cary. 

 
 

News From Other News From Other   
Organizations  Organizations   



 

The Vigil Project is Returning to St. Mary Magdalene for 

a Special Night Open to Everyone! 

 

 

February 18, 2018 

6 – 8pm in the Church 

Free for Everyone! 

 

 

The Vigil Project is a community of artists, musicians, and 

filmmakers that produce multimedia resources for authentic 

encounters with God and growth in prayer.  You can learn 

more about the Vigil Project and see some of their music 

videos by visiting their website – www.thevigilproject.com. 




